
THANK YOU SCHOOL OF BUSINESS 

Date and time:  

Wed, 2013-08-07 14:33  

 

Location / Venue:  

Lower Kabete Campus 

 

 

 

 



The School of Business hosted members of the Nation media group for a post conference 

meeting to discuss the AIBUMA conference publicity campaign. The Nation Media Group was 

the publicity partner for the AIBUMA conference. The meeting was attended by among others 

 Stephen N.M. Nzuve - Dean School of Business 

 Dr. Mary Kinoti - B.Com coordinator 

 Mr.Stephen Nyamwange- The Chairman,AIBUMA Conference 

 Truphena Awiti-Conference Administrator 

 Among others  

 

 

Dr. M. Kinoti Cutting the Cake, Staring are Mr. Mwangi,  Assistant Registrar SOB, Truphena 

Awiti, Conference Administrator, Eunice Mulee and Esther Kinyanjui , Deans Secretaries. 

 


